
  

Hi All, 
The Nottinghamshire Junior Lawyers Division (NJLD) is back in full swing after a phenomenal 2024! 

From networking nights to career-boosting talks, last year was packed with incredible events – and 

we’re just getting started for 2025! 

A Huge Thank You to our 2024 Committee 

Before we dive into what’s next, we want to give a massive shoutout to our 2024 committee with 

special thanks to our previous chair Ella Royle.   

 

Though she’s stepped down, she hasn’t gone far – she’s now representing us nationally.  The entire 

committee put in an incredible amount of effort last year, and we can’t wait to build on that success 

in 2025. 

 

Big Plans in the Works! 

After our first committee meeting, the ideas have been flowing with our Annual Careers Talk, hosted 

alongside Bygott Biggs.   What a night! 

 

Huge thanks to David and Richard for their brilliant insights, and to Revulción de Cuba for the 

delicious food (because let’s be honest, great careers advice is even better with tapas.) 

We had a great turn out with attendees being given the opportunity to ask questions, meet new 

contacts and gain further understanding of the current legal market. 

 

 



  

Save the date: Wind Down Wednesday!  

February can be a slog, so why not take a break and join 

us on 26th February 2025 for our first Wind Down 

Wednesday of the year? 

 

Expect good food, great company, and a well-earned 

drink (or two).  It’s the perfect chance to meet the new 

NJLD committee and catch up with fellow junior lawyers.  

Location: Escobar – keep an eye on your emails for 

more details! 

 

We can’t wait to catch up with familiar faces and welcome 

new ones as we dive into an exciting year ahead!  

If you haven’t yet, connect with us on LinkedIn and 

Instagram to stay up to date with all things NJLD 

 

Warm regards, 

  

              Shannon Mould – Chair of NJLD 

 

If your firm, chamber or company has placement students, Paralegals, Pupil Barristers, Trainees or newly 

qualified Solicitors / recently called Barristers (up to 5 years PQE/BPTC) then consider the benefits that the 

NJLD's educational, professional, social and sporting networks can offer them. For further information please 

see the NJLD Webpage or email membership secretary, Joe at :joseph.collis@nelsonslaw.co.uk. 
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